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Review of the yellow reading records.

Dear Parents

After reviewing the way we record in individual pupil, yellow reading records, we are changing the reading system so the yellow book is a communication between the professional in school and the parents only. This means that when your child is being heard read by volunteers in school it won’t be recorded in yellow books.  Anything you share in the book will only be read by school staff.   

Mrs Foley and I will still write in the reading record when the children have been heard read by ourselves.   Please be reassured that the children will still be heard read in school by volunteer readers but this will be recorded in a folder that will be kept in school.  Children are also heard read in guided reading at least 4 times a week and this is recorded in a separate folder that is kept in school.  

It is still essential that you hear your child read at home at least 4 times a week as well as hear the children read their keywords and sounds.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely




Rachel Burrough

Living, loving and learning with God

Lyme Road, Axminster, Devon EX13 5BE. Telephone 01297 32785
E-Mail: admin@stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk   
Website: www.stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk
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